
From: Dan Councilor [mailto:dancouncilor@att.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 7:58 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
In April, The Department of Labor issued a revision of the 2010 proposal that sought  to apply the 
fiduciary standard to anyone offering investment advice.  
My opinion is pretty straightforward on this: those seeking financial advice should expect advice with their 
best interest not their brokers' in mind. Period. 
 


